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 If you know of any housebound parishioner or anybody else who might be interested in this             
Newsletter please give them a copy.   

Next Copper Coin Collection 
 

Saturday 28th May 2010 
 

 If your copper coins are not collected please  
contact the parish office 8554078. 

 
We are making and appeal for volunteers, we need people to help 

with this collection if you can spare an hour on a Saturday  
afternoon once every three months  please contact the  

parish office. 

 Pilgrimage to Lourdes  
 September 22nd  _  27th 2011 

 
 Parishes Working Together 

 
 A pilgrimage to Lourdes from the parishes of St. Laurence 

O’Toole, Seville Place, St Joseph’s, East Wall, Our Lady of 
Lourdes, Sean McDermott Street, and our own parish will task 
place from 22nd to  27th September.  

 
 For further information contact  Sr. Bridget 8554075 or see the 
 notice at the back of the church. 

 

We would like to congratulate the Boy’s and Girl’s  
from O’Connell’s and St. Vincent’s schools,  
who received their First Holy Communion  
on Saturday 14th May.   
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Fr. Tony Scully Tel: 8363451   Parish Secretary 
Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson  Maureen    Tel: 8554078 
Dan Moore Tel: 8879589– 086 4037779  E mail : office@stagathasparish.ie 
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To Commemorate the 70th Anniversary  
of those who died in the   

Bombing of the North Strand  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A memorial service for those who died in the North Strand 
Bombing in 1941 will take place at 2.00 pm. on 31st May at 
the monument in the grounds of Marino College, Connolly 
House, North Strand,  in the presence of the Lord Mayor of 
Dublin, the German Ambassador and relatives of those who 
died. It will conclude  with  a short prayer service in St. 
Agatha’s Church, North William Street.  All are welcome 
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Matt Talbot Sunday 3rd July 
 

The Annual Mass to pray for the Beatification of The 
Venerable Matt Talbot takes place on Sunday 3rd July 
2011 at 3.00 pm. in Our Lady of Lourdes Church,  
Sean  McDermott  Street.  Veneration of relics takes 
place immediately after mass. 

The 50th International Eucharistic Congress  
in Ireland 

 
 
 
 

 
The Feast of Corpus Christi 26th June 2011 begins our preparation for 
the Eucharistic Congress which  takes place from June 10th to 17th   

2012.  The theme for the Eucharistic Congress is The Eucharist: Com-
munion with Christ and with one Another.  A candle will be light at the 
10.30 a.m. mass to mark this event. 

St Agatha’s Parish Pastoral Council  
Commissioning Ceremony 

 
The Commissioning Ceremony for our new Parish Pastoral Council 
will take place on Pentecost Sunday the 12th June 2011 at the 10.30 a.m. 
Mass. 
 
The Chairperson, Secretary and Liaison Officer of the Council were elected at  
a  meeting  on   Wednesday   11th  May,  they  are:  Chairperson:  Dan  Moore,  
Secretary: Pat Walsh and Liaison Officer: Mary Keane. 
 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 
Sunday 17th July 2011 

 
 
 
 
 

 
A pilgrimage to Knock from the parishes of , Our Lady of Lourdes, 

Sean McDermott Street, St Joseph’s, East Wall, St. Laurence O’Toole, 
Seville Place, St. Francis Xavier, Gardiner Street and our own parish 

will task place on Sunday 17th July 2011.  
Cost €35 includes bus and dinner. 

For further information contact Maureen in the Parish Office. 

  
 

Trocaire’s Lenten Campaign 
  
On behalf of thousands of Communities all over the world 
Trocaire would like to thank the parishioners of St. Agatha’s 
for   your   generous  donation   of   €1276   to   their   Lenten  
Campaign which this year focused on Poverty in Honduras. 
Poverty should not decide the future for these families, and 
together with your support, we can work to ensure that this 
does not happen. 

We would like to congratulate the boy’s and girl’s of  
O’Connell’s and St. Vincent schools who will receive  

The Sacrament of Confirmation  
 on  Wednesday 1st June 2011  
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